



### **Attendance Winners**

Congratulations to Firefly, Iguana, Lemur, Chameleon and Shark classes who have won the attendance trophy over the past fortnight. Remember, the 30 children with the best attendance at the end of the year will get a very special prize!

#### **Assemblies**

In our newsletters, we will now be informing you about our whole school assemblies and what the children have been learning about and discussing. We feel this information will allow you to talk to your children about key issues and enable them to share their learning with you even more!

Over the past fortnight the children have been learning about Trust and Fairtrade.





Children talked about what trust is, how we can show we are trustworthy and more importantly who we can trust.

Children learnt about what Fairtrade is, how we can help and how Fairtrade helps farmers and communities all around the world. FAIRTRADE Some year 5 children held an extra assembly to talk about this in more

# Internet safety

Last week we emailed a letter and poster to all our families regarding how you can help keep your child safe when they are online. As a school, we continue to teach children about online safety through a range of lessons and assemblies. We also place an importance on children telling an adult if they see anything that worries them. Please talk to your child about these things and we urge you to monitor your children's use of social media and the internet. If you would like any further information please visit:

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/

# **NSPCC**

As you know, we have the NSPCC coming in to deliver their Speak out. Stay safe. Programme. This is to make sure our pupils have the knowledge and understanding they need to stay safe from abuse. Your child will only participate in this assembly if we have received your consent from the initial letter we sent out.

To support the important work of the NSPCC, we will be holding a Green Day on Monday 18th March, where children can bring in £1 and wear something green. All donations will be give to the NSPCC. In the afternoon of Green Day, children will be taking part in PSHCE lessons where they can talk about trust and who they can speak to if they ever feel worried, scared or concerned.

### **World Book Day**

On Thursday, the school came alive with book characters galore! Children learnt about the enjoyment we can all get by sharing stories with others. Our Key Stage 2 children also had an opportunity to experience being a reading buddy to a younger child and will have the opportunity to apply to do this regularly in school. We look forward to sharing more news about this soon!

# Friday 8th March 2019

## **Forthcoming Events**

12.3.19 - NSPCC assembly

13.3.19- Book Fair begins

18.3.19 - Years 5 and 6 NSPCC workshop

18.3.19 -Wear Green to School Day, supporting the NSPCC

20.3.19 - Year 6 Junior Citizen Scheme

22.3.19 -Big School Clean

29.3.19 - Chipmunk assembly @ 2.45pm

5.4.19—School breaks up for half term @ 12.00pm half day.



#### **Lunchtime Awards!**

Well done to these children who are our lunch time stars of the week. They will proudly be wearing their medals around school!

- Reception Jeyarshan & Dion
- Year 1— Amyah & Jasmeet
- Year 2— Adamya & Karlo
- Year 3 Fariza & Safiyyah
- Year 4— Saim & Aiven
- Year 5— Eliza & Areej
- Year 6 Samiul & Navpreet

### <u>Twitter</u>

Follow us on Twitter using the handle @AldboroughPrim

